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Customer Notice – General Rate Increase 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Swire Shipping wishes to advise that due continued escalations in operating costs, regional 
port congestion, and increased cargo demand Swire Shipping will be implementing a general 
rate increase on the following trade sectors.  
 
 
General Rate Increase 

Origin Region Destination Region  20’ Equipment 40’ Equipment  

North Asia, Greater China, 
Southeast Asia, Gulf and 
Indian Sub-continent, 
Europe, and Africa  
 

Papua New Guinea, 
Solomon Islands and 
Townsville, Australia 

USD 400 USD 800 

 
Cargo shipped on these lanes will be subject to the adjustment which will be applied to cargo 
with a bill of lading date on or after 15 July 2025.  
  
The increase will be invoiced within, and is payable with the Ocean freight. 
 
We thank you for your understanding and recognition of the investments that Swire Shipping 
is making to maintain market-leading port coverage and service frequency. 
  
Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact your local 
representative. 
 
 
 
Swire Shipping  
www.swireshipping.com 

http://www.swireshippng.com/
http://www.swireshipping.com/

